
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 May 23, 2025  

Please remember ALL lunch accounts need to be out of the negative by 

the end of the school year.  You should not be allowed to purchase al 

cart or seconds if you in the negative.  There will be no exceptions. 

 

End of the year is fast approaching, please make sure all fines and fees 

have been paid, if you have library books that should have been turned 

in, please due so ASAP, they were due Friday, along with any other 

items that are school property, example: uniforms, equipment, etc.  All 

hot spots need to be turned in by Tuesday, May 27th. 

 

If you need to re-run the pacer, it will be ran during Falcon Time today.  

If you have questions, please see Mr. Powers or Mr. Koch. 

 

There are tables set up outside the front office on lost and found 

items.  Please look to see if any items belong to you. 

 

Seniors: 

Seniors can access their gmail accounts until July 1st, 2025 unless they 

make a specific request for an extension.  After July 1, 2025 their 

accounts and all information will be deleted. 

 

Events: 

HD United traveled to Winnebago Lutheran last night to take on the 

Vikings in a tough Flyway matchup. The game was very 

close until right before halftime when the Vikings scored 2 goals at the 

end of the half, just as United started to succumb to injuries. 



The second half was brutal on United, as injuries piled up and United 

finished the game with only 11 uninjured players. Despite this, 

United only gave up 2 – 2nd half goals and battled hard until the final 

whistle. Sofie Zurawski had 9 Great saves. 

 

Also Please come and Support HD United in their rescheduled game on 

Tuesday at 7pm as they battle the Mayville Cardinals in 

The Kickin for a Cure Game at 7pm.  There will be 50/50 Raffle, Game 

Ball Raffles and T Shirt for Sale at the game. 

 

If you are interested in signing up for high school boys’ soccer for the 

fall, signup sheets are in the office. 

 

Signup sheets are in the office for MS Volleyball, MS Football, HS 

Volleyball and HS Football, please stop in the office to sign up for next 

year. 

 

This is a reminder, if you would like to see the trainer, please stop in 

the office by Tuesday to make an appointment.  The trainer comes on 

Wednesday’s if needed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


